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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - Highway Fund

The bill requires the Department of Transportation to, within existing resources, remove existing plaques honoring 
Vietnam veterans on the Lewiston and Auburn approaches to the Vietnam Veterans Memorial Bridge, donate the 
plaques to the respective cities and procure and install new plaques.

126th MAINE LEGISLATURE

Resolve, Regarding Memorial Plaques Honoring Vietnam Veterans near the Vietnam Veterans 
Memorial Bridge between Lewiston and Auburn

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Sen. Craven of Androscoggin

Committee: Not Referred
Fiscal Note Required: No
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